WEEK 3 MESSAGE for ENGLISH I-HONORS 5th Block (Week of August 10th)

Dear Students,
Just a few important reminders for another busy week!

1. IF you did not pick up your Writing & Grammar textbooks and Wordly Wise vocabulary
workbooks, they need to be picked up between 9:00-4:00pm on Monday, August 10th. We will
be starting our first vocabulary lesson in the Wordly Wise workbooks, and we will be reviewing
nouns.

2. UPCOMING ASSESSMENTS: There will be a short Noun Quiz on Friday, August 14th; your
Lesson 1 Vocabulary Test will be Monday, August 17th

3. Your Canvas Conference this week is based on the following schedule:

A separate message to JOIN YOUR CONFERENCE will be sent a few days prior to the assigned
conference day. Please plan to attend this conference. We will be going over Nouns and
Wordly Wise Lesson 1 exercises so you don’t want to miss that! There will be a Module 1
assignment in Canvas to accompany this live session; a recording will be posted after the
conference.

4. Please make sure that you are completing ALL of your assignments in Canvas, and you are
checking/following-up on the feedback. Do not wait until the weekend to complete your daily
assignments for the week, as | would be unable to provide feedback prior to your test. Tests
and quizzes must be completed on the assigned date.

5. Remember to email techsupport@cgsnc.org will any technical or computer issue. Please
email canvasassistance@cgsnc.org if there is an issue within Canvas. The “Getting Started in
Canvas” module for all classes should address the most common features for navigation, work
completion, and submitting assignments.

If you have any questions, please contact me in Canvas or by my CGS email as soon as possible. |
look forward to reading your Superhero essays! REMEMBER: Follow the format! Let’s have a
great week working together!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Wilson
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